
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The fundraising committee is pleased to bring back efforts of support to the amazing group of 

students and staff at SPC! From now until December we are offering you ample choice of online 

fundraising from the comfort of your home. (Mom’s Pantry, Purdy’s Chocolates, Kiwi Nurseries, 

Online Raffle). Please see the specific details below. 

 

Some important things to note are that all fundraisers are 100% online. This means all 

payments must be made online. Our committee is not accepting cash or cheque, and during this 

time there are no exceptions.  Pick up will take place at the school, where items purchased will 

be passed out the front doors as you arrive. All purchasers will be given a number to text our 

volunteers of their arrival. Any persons not able to make the pick up date are asked to send 

someone else in their absence. Items not picked up that day will be donated. Due to the 

pandemic absolutely no other accommodations canl be made, and we sincerely thank you for 

your understandIng. 

 

Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser 

 

Runs now until November 6th. 

 

With over 40 years experience in the food industry, Mom's Pantry can proudly call themselves 

Canada's Fundraising Specialists. Established in 1985 by Jim and Leonie Olcen, Mom's Pantry 

has remained a family business to this day, dedicated to bringing over 200 products to support 

fundraising efforts. Up to 40% commission will be given back to SPC! 

 

How It Works: 

● Head to www.momspantry.ca and start shopping. 

● At checkout you’ll need to select you are supporting a fundraiser. The order number is 

321580 and then passcode 39989. 

● Mom’s pantry will sort and label everyone’s purchases. Pick up will be announced at a 

later date but will be at the school from 2:30 to 4:30.  

 

http://www.momspantry.ca/


 
 

 

 



Purdy’s Chocolates 

 

Runs now until November 17th. 

 

How It Works: 

 

ORDER ONLINE: 

 

● Sign in or create a new supporter account by visiting 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx 

● If you’re creating a new account, please enter the customer number below on the 

registration page. 

●  If you’re signing into an existing account, enter the number below into the search bar 

that will come up after you’ve signed in. 

● Click on JOIN CAMPAIGN. CUSTOMER NUMBER 37505 

● When shopping, be sure to enter the student name and class in additional details. We 

will also need your phone number and email to connect with you about pick up. 

● Pick up will take place at the School on Friday, December 4th from 2:30 to 4:30. 

 

Kiwi Nurseries Spruce Grove 

 

Runs October 29th to November 20th 

 

This Christmas fundraiser features Christmas ornaments and accessories, Gift Cards, 

Poinsettias, Christmas Cactuses, DIY Christmas trees, Grinch trees and a variety of other 

houseplants for purchase. 

 

How It Works: 

 

ORDER ONLINE: 

● Head to https://fundraising.kiwinurseries.com and select Stony Plain Central School. 

● Upon completion of your order, your contact information will be taken so that Kiwi 

Nursery can notify you when your purchases are available for pick up. Pick is done at 

Kiwi Nursery, located along highway 16 near Acheson. 

● Pick up times may vary depending on items selected, but all orders will be ready by the 

end of November. 

 

https://fundraising.kiwinurseries.com/


 



Online Raffle 

 

TBA 

 

For questions please contact us at spcscchair@psd70.ab.ca, and be sure to follow us on 

Facebook and Instagram for regular updates. 

mailto:spcscchair@psd70.ab.ca

